
P&O ferries: update from the
Insolvency Service

News story

The Insolvency Service has provided an update following its enquiries into
the circumstances surrounding the recent redundancies made by P&O Ferries.

Following its enquiries, the Insolvency Service has commenced formal criminal
and civil investigations into the circumstances surrounding the recent
redundancies made by P&O Ferries.

As these are ongoing investigations, no further comment or information can be
provided at this time.
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